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Senator Hass, Bentz and members of the Committee,

I'm Clair Klock from Corbett, OR, a retired farmer from Multnomah Co. and semi retired
conservation specialist from Clackamas SWCD familiar with conservation easement. | urge
your support for SB 146 for the reasons outlined by the sponsors and other supporters of this
bill.

It would rectify an obstacle that is present in working lands conservation planning and
protection.

Thank you

Clair Klock

Clackamas Soil and Water Conservation District
220 Molalla Ave. Suite 220

Oregon City, OR 97045

503.210.6007

Everyday is a Great Day, Just that Some are Greater than Others
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